
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER 

A RENEWAL OF A CERTIFICATE OF PUBLIC CONVENIENCE AND NECESSITY 

TO ROCKTOWN TRANSPORTATION, LLC, dba YELLOW CAB 

BY THE CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

  

 

The Harrisonburg City Council will hold a public hearing on September 12, 2017 

at 7:00 P.M., or as soon as the agenda permits, in the City Council Chambers located at 

409 South Main Street, Harrisonburg, Virginia, concerning the renewal of a certificate of 

public convenience and necessity to Rocktown Transportation, LLC dba Yellow Cab to 

operate a taxicab company in the city of Harrisonburg. 

To view copies of the case documents, contact the City Manager’s Office, 409 

South Main Street, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

All persons interested will have an opportunity to express their views at this 

public hearing. 

Any person requiring auxiliary aids, including signers, in connection with this 

public hearing shall notify the city manager at least five (5) days prior to the time of the 

hearing. 

 

 

      CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

       Kurt D. Hodgen, 

      City Manager 

 

 

 

 

To be advertised one (1) time: 

 

Saturday, September 2, 2017 

 


